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January 6, 2015 

Re: University Boulevard and Vizcaya Parkway Signal Improvements Recommendation to 
Award Construction Contract 

Dear Mr. Stablein, 

On December 16, 2014 HOR Engineering assisted the City in opening bids for the above 
referenced project. One responsive bid proposal was submitted for signal improvements of 
University Boulevard and Vizcaya Parkway with a total bid price of $191,221.00. A Bid 
Tabulation is enclosed for your review. 

Based on the information presented, we recommend the City of Round Rock accept the bid 
of Austin Traffic Signal Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of $191,221.00. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Martin, P.E., PTOE 

Project Manager 

Enclosure: Bid Tabulation 
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